
Creativity Research

Dear parents,

As you may know, back in October St Bernard’s was designated as lead school for a national

initiative called Creativity Collaboratives (more info here).

The project runs over three years. During this time, the staff at St Bernard’s will be trying out

different teaching methods and recording the impact they have on the children’s learning. At some

points we may need to do surveys or interviews with the children to capture what we are doing. All

the data that we collect will be anonymised.

If you don’t wish your child to be part of any of the surveys or the interviews, then please email

Miss Reid ereid@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk.

Thank you

Miss Reid

Assistant Head
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